
April 28, 2021

Members of the State of Oregon Council,

I am Heather Coleman-Cox; I am writing in support of HB 2560 - Requires governing body of public body, to extent reasonably 
possible, to make all meetings accessible remotely through technological means and provide opportunity for members of general 
public to remotely submit oral and written testimony.

4/27/21 was the first Public Hearing I ever attended with Oregon legislators.  Although my right, I felt honored.  I am certain that you 
all could make more informed decisions based on your constituents wishes if you allow hearing participation via remote technology.  
Please vote in favor of this bold act of Inclusivity in governing for our great state!

Thank you.


